From: jedamiller jedamiller

To: Maple Street; Alysha Dyjach
Subject: Re: re-zoning on Maple ave
Date: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 9:19:56 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Alysha,
Can you please include Marian's comments in our Planning package this evening?
Thanks so much.

Dave Miller

Sent: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 9:16 AM
Subject: re-zoning on Maple ave

To the planners of Burford.

| would like to express my absolute disapproval of the re zoning of the
Maple Ave property that was old school building to be "high density
residential". | don't feel this is in the best interest of the people of Burford.
Other solutions are available more in keeping with our small town values.
Also we DO NOT need municipal water. | feel most people are happy with

Burford not growing into something big with big problems.Thank you for
paying attention. Marian Fritz“



